COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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 MARCH COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING
13th March 2006 
QUESTION NO. 4
QUESTION:   Councillor Mark Daly 
To ask the manager to update the Council on the new Windows Programme identifying progress made to date?

REPLY:


A funding application has been submitted to the Department of the Environment, Heritage & Local Government in respect of a pilot window upgrade/renewal programme for approximately 600 houses in four estates. Confirmation of funding approval has not been received to date.
South Dublin County Council’s Accelerated Gas Fired Central heating Programme is now virtually complete. In order to maximise the energy efficiency in its rented housing stock, the Council’s Architectural Services Department in association with the Housing Projects Section has proposed a countywide external wall and attic insulation programme followed by a window upgrade/renewal programme. 
The cavity wall insulation programme commenced in Killinarden Estate, Tallaght and St. Marks Estate, Clondalkin on 13th February 2006. A condition survey of the windows has commenced in these estates and is expected to be completed by the end of March 2006. 

Following analysis of the findings of the survey, a pilot programme of window replacements/cavity wall insulation to 622 houses in designated estates including St Marks Estate, Clondalkin, and Killinarden, Kilcarrig and Drumcairn Estates, in Tallaght  has been formulated.   The survey findings will also form an integral part of the details required to carry out the tendering process. 
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